
 
 

 
20 December 2019, 
 
 
 
 
The Bethlehem Area School District has received a communication from the City of Bethlehem 

Police Department stating that effective 06 January 2020, they will no longer be able to provide 

crossing guard coverage at the intersection of Union Boulevard and 5th Avenue, as well as at 

the intersection of Eaton Avenue and Kaywin Avenue. This announcement effects crossing 

guard coverage only. 

 

We are sorry for any inconvenience that this may cause, and encourage you to make any 

adjustments to your child’s travel route that you deem necessary.  

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



  


